
  

Update 

March 18, 2011 
 

  
  
                                                Lakeshore Residents 
 
                                           Your Shoreline is at Stake! 
 
                               Community Meeting at Vasa Park Ballroom 
 
                                         Tues, March 22, 2011, 6:30PM 

 
 
 
Come if you care about ...   

• Consistent unnaturally high water levels – Why? 
• Degraded water quality/stormwater runoff and new 

development in Eastgate 
• Existing structures being deemed non-conforming & in most 

cases not rebuildable 
• Your bulkhead, your right to keep it, and maintain it 
• Increased restrictions for property redevelopment with large 

additional costs 
• Your home setback being increased 100% 
• Your shoreline being required to be 60% vegetated          
• Your dock being required to fit unsafe or un-user-friendly 

standards 
• Costly ineffective regulation that fails to improve our lakes 

                                                           
 
              We need your help to help Bellevue’s lakes and its citizens!! 

 
 

          Meeting sponsored by WSSA (Washington Sensible Shorelines  
 Association) 
                         A Bellevue shoreline resident association – www.sensibleshorelines.org 
 

http://www.sensibleshorelines.org/�

